
 PERMIT TO REPAIR A SEPTIC SYSTEM 
 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant: 

 

 Attached is the application to repair an existing septic 

system.   Please complete the appropriate sections to detail the 

intended work.  This permit shall be used in cases of minor 

repairs to existing septic systems only (cracked tank, baffle 

replacement, cracked line, etc).  In the event that more 

extensive work is needed on the system (replace the disposal 

field, etc.), a different application will be required. 

 

 A Washington Township licensed contractor must perform 

all work to septic systems.  This department must inspect all 

work prior to back filling.  It is the contractor’s responsibility to 

contact us for an inspection.   Please contact us 24 hours in 

advance of the requested inspection time.   

 

 The permit fee for a repair is $50.00.  Please allow us one 

week to review this application and issue this permit.  Please do 

not hesitate to contact us at (908) 876-3650 if you have any 

questions regarding this permitting process. 

 

 Your anticipated cooperation is appreciated. 

 

 


